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Samuel Traylor

From: Ross Baker <surreybat@posteo.net>
Sent: 28 March 2023 14:45
To: Town Planning
Subject: 2022/3796 Oatlands Drive

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for consulting the Bat group regarding the above application.  
We have read the accompanying ecology report prepared by AAE and also  
the detailed response from the Surrey Wildlife Trust, whose comments we  
echo. In particular we are concerned about the inevitable light spill  
that would result from this development if it were allowed to continue  
in its present form and we have been shocked to see an example provided  
to us by a local resident of the lightspill emanating from a similar  
neighbouring development. 
 
--  
Regards, 
 
Ross Baker 
Surrey Bat Group 
4 Locke King Close 
Weybridge 
KT13 0TA 
 
 
 


